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Wednesday 8th December 2021 
 

Christmas performances 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This is a final reminder of our 2 performances this week: 
 

Date Year group/s Location 

Thursday 9th December at 9:15am Reception Early Years playground 

Friday 10th December at 9:15am Little Stars and Nursery Early Years playground 

 
Parents/carers will be able to access the school via Gaza Street gate from 9:10am to watch their child/ren’s 
performance. 
 
Please note that, even though we will be outside, we are strongly encouraging the use of face coverings 
for all in attendance. 
  
The schools’ guidance has been updated to say that: 
  
“People should wear a face covering in crowded and enclosed spaces where you come into contact with 
people you do not normally meet.”  
 
Refreshments afterwards have been cancelled so I would ask that parents/carers leave the school site as 
soon as the performances have finished. 
 
Please ensure that your child wears a hat, scarf and gloves for the outside performance. 
 
Kind regards, 
Ray Capper 
Head of School 


